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 Local Notices to Mariners 

 

As of Friday 14 May 2021, the Swan Pontoons will be designated as arrival 

pontoons for visitors from outside of the Bailiwick of Guernsey. 

From 14 May 2021 the Swan Pontoons must not be used by local boats unless 

returning from outside of the Bailiwick. 

A local vessel using the Swan Pontoons after 14 May could result in an 

instruction for all onboard to self-isolate. 
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